
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1
st
 Session of the 56

th
 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB 1759 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  5933 

 Author: Representative Henke 

 Date: 2/21/2017 

 Impact:  None 
 

Research Analysis 

 

The measure provides an exemption from the prohibition against dual office holding to county 

officers who are also reserve force deputy sheriffs, reserve special agents with the Oklahoma 

State Bureau of Narcotics and Dangerous Drugs Control, or reserve municipal police officers. 

Current law only provides this exemption to state officers. 

 

Prepared By: Kyle Meade 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Permitting certain county officials to hold dual offices does not significantly impact state 

revenues. 

 

Prepared By: Nicole McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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